
From: General Board of Pharmacy Subscriber List on behalf of Board of Pharmacy
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV
Subject: Product Recall - Geritrex LLC - Polyethylene Glycol 3350
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 10:17:35 AM

Geritrex LLC is recalling the items/lots below because Geritrex management has
determined that these products are unapproved. This recall is to the pharmacy level.
No expiration dates provided. Product began shipping October 2012.

Polyethylene Glycol 3350 - GRX 250 grams Powder, Bar Code #  54162-
335-02 
Lot Numbers: 
1201092 
1403053 
1210028 
1007059 
1007004 
1112105 
1305044 
1303079 
1406098 
1407061 
1505037 
1412004 
1408081

Polyethylene Glycol 3350 - GRX 500 grams Powder, Bar Code #  54162-
335-05 
Lot Numbers: 
1112105 
1007036

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the
affected product, and contact your wholesaler for directions.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- To
unsubscribe from this email list please click on the link below and follow the
instructions on the web page.

https://www.dca.ca.gov/webapps/pharmacy/subscribe.php
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